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Securtng our water, together.

Our ref: ME/ 10017

25 January 2011

The Honourable Steplien Robertson MP

Minister for Natural Resources, Mines and Energy and
Minister for Trade :

PO Box 15215

City Bast QLD 4002

Dear Minister Robertson

Thank you for your letter of 21 January 2011 requesting that the Queensland Water
Comrission (QWC) provide assistance to Seqwater fo ensuie that your requests to
Mr Phil Hennessy, Chair, Seqwater as raised in your letter of 20 January 2011 are able to
be responded fo as a matter of priority and with urgency.

Please be assured that QWC will support this work with the priority and urgency required.

QWC is liaising with Seqwater and undertaking preliminary work to support the matters
you ltave raised with Seqeater. We will be in a position to provide advice as and when
required by you and/or Seqwater,

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Karen Waldman
[8)

Yours Siucerely

Mary Boydell
Commissioner

Queensland Water Commissian

PO Box 15087 City East Qld 400:

Ph: 261 7 3227 8207 Fax: +61 7 3227 8223

ABN: 65 242 908 036 web! www.qwe.gld.gov.al





